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“Empowering Survivors and Families to Rebuild Their Lives.”

SCHOLARSHIP REQUEST FORM

10th Anniversary Luncheon
A Life with Purpose:

Tribute to Barbara Dively
11:00 am – 4:00 pm,  Saturday, May 6, 2017

DOUBLETREE SUITES Philadelphia West
640 Fountain Road, Plymouth Meeting PA 19462

(Near Plymouth Meeting Mall and the East/West Turnpike Norristown Exit.)

AWARDS~~~SPEAKERS~~~DOOR PRIZES
50/50, Basket Raffle, Silent Auction

(To donate items, email info@abin-pa.org.)

NO REGISTRATION AT THE DOOR! NO REFUNDS!
<><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><

May 6, 2017 – 10th Anniversary Luncheon Scholarship Request
FORM MUST BE RECEIVED BY April 3rd, 2017.

Mail one form per person to: ABIN-PA, 2275 Glenview Drive, Lansdale PA 19446.

Date:___________Name:________________________________________Phone:______________

Address:_____________________________________City:________________State:___Zip:_____

Apartment Complex:_________________________________________   Survivor:___ Family:___

Email:____________________________________________________  County:________________

Please explain why you need a scholarship:___________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________

Scholarship decisions will be made by April 16th, 2017, and you will be notified.


